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ECD/M&PRD/PR/01/2025-37                                                                                                             June 03, 2025  
 

Public Holidays 
 

The State Bank of Pakistan will remain closed from June 06 to June 09, 2025 (Friday to Monday) being 
public holidays on the occasion of Eid-ul-Adha. 
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